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Dear parents and carers,
We have kicked off the Christmas season in style this week with fantastic performances from Year 1 and 2 and
our Early Years Team. The children all did so well to perform in front of such big audiences, thank you for
supporting them in learning lines and rehearsing songs. I would also like to thank our staff for their time, hard
work and effort in preparing for the performances, a huge deal of work goes into the preparation and this has
certainly paid off. We look forward to the remaining performances over the next couple of weeks as we move
towards the end of term. I hope you have a restful weekend. Diolch, Mr Hatwood.

Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

Christmas Logistics
It is wonderful to have a more usual Christmas this
year. We have worked hard in school to put a
programme together for the pupils to enjoy whilst
keeping all costs to parents and carers to an
absolute minimum. Thank you for your support in
ensuring any necessary consent are provided for
activities on Parent Pay and thank you to the staff
for organising and arranging an exciting festive
programme for our children!

Attendance Reporting
There are still incidents of absence reports being made by
Class DoJo, could we again ask for your cooperation in using
the absence line 01978 852342 or email
attendance@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk to report any
incidents of absence.
This ensures that we can update records immediately and
that unnecessary phone calls home are not made. Thank
you for your support in this matter.

Christmas 2022 – Week commencing 12th December 2022
Our school calendar, which you can sync to your mobile phone, has
all of the dates for key events added for your information.

Tuesday 13th December – Year 3/4 Christmas Performance @2pm
and @6pm.
Wednesday 14th December – Whole school pantomime visit to the
Stiwt. (Please consent on Parent Pay for this visit)
Thursday 15th December – Key Strings Performance and School
Christmas Dinner. (Please ensure orders are made in advance on
Parent Pay).
Friday 16th December – A special visitor will be coming to school.
(hohoho).

Dates for w/c 19th December can be found online 
and will be shared on our newsletter next week.

Public Health Wales
Thank you for your support in remaining
vigilant regarding the information shared
from Public Health Wales.
• Parents/carers of unwell children

should be advised to seek medical
advice for diagnosis and treatment

• A person with scarlet fever should
withdraw from your setting for 24
hours after the commencement of
appropriate antibiotic treatment

• Good hand hygiene and avoidance of
spread of respiratory secretions (as
per influenza- “catch it, bin it, kill it”)
can help to prevent the spread of
infection
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